
Town of Lebanon – Recreation Commission 

      Regular Meeting, 7:00 P.M. Town Hall Downstairs 

                            Monday, April 26, 2021    

1.  The meeting was called to order at 7:03 PM.  Attending:  Chair: Nick Poppiti, Susan Smith (Secretary) 
Rachael Archer (Treasurer), Laura Davidson (Vice Chair) Sandra Tremblay (Rec Coordinator), Aline 
Soulor, Alan Dunnack, Jessica Costillo, and Tammy Raymond.  Absent:   Alexis Hussey. 

2. Minutes - Motion, Alan Dunnack to accept the previous minutes.  2nd Laura Davidson.  Motion passed 
unanimously. 

3.  Treasurer’s Report – Motion Sue Smith to accept the Treasurer’s report, 2nd Tammy Raymond.  MPU 

4.  Public Forum – none 

5.  Correspondence – none 

6.  Rec Coordinator’s Report 

a)  Sandra Tremblay reported that the Health Department approved opening the pool for the summer.  
However, we still need approval and guidance from the Red Cross for swim instruction. 

b)  Zumba instructor would like space to continue classes outside.  

c) The BOF has approved funding for the LRC.   

d) The Senior League Field work is completed, and the field is in good shape.  The commission thanked 
Sandra Tremblay for all the work she did in getting the repairs for the outdoor basketball court  
approved by the BOF. 

e)  The multipurpose field is being worked on and should be ready by the Fall. 

7.  New Business 

a)  Discussion of baseball protocols and opening day events by Alan Dunnack.  Anyone with a fever or 
positive test for covid may not play.  Players must use their own equipment, no sharing, and no contact 
for celebrations.  Social distancing will be used in the dugouts and coaches and spectators must wear 
masks 

b)  Soccer protocols were reported by Rachael Archer.  Masks to be worn, no sharing gear and contact 
tracing will be in place. 

c)  The price for swim passes will be $90.00 for Lebanon and Franklin and $95.00 for nonresidents. 

 

Meeting Adjourned 7:56 

Respectfully Submitted 

Susan H. Smith, Secretary 



 

 

 

    


